
Dear Valued Customer:

At J. P. Mascaro & Sons, we have always been committed to safety.  At the same time that we 
strive to provide the highest levels of service to our clients, we believe that we cannot be successful 
unless we are providing safe service.

The emerging health threat surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak has us particularly 
focused on the health and well-being of our clients, employees, business colleagues, and all of 
their families and loved ones.  We are monitoring this situation very closely. 

At present, to our knowledge, there are no J.P. Mascaro & Sons’ employees who have tested posi-
tive or who have had a member of their household test positive. We have, however, enacted proac-
tive measures at our facilities and we are stressing to our employees best practices to avoid the 
spread of this virus.  For the sake of all of you and the community at large, we will continue to be 
as vigilant as possible in this regard.

In the meantime, all of our facilities are open and conducting business as usual.  At present, there 
is no limitation on our collection of waste, and we are taking all measures to ensure that that 
remains the case. 

We hope that you and your loved ones are and remain safe and healthy as we all navigate this 
health challenge.

 

                                                                        Sincerely, 

                                                                        

      Pasquale N. Mascaro

2650 Audubon Road
Audubon, PA 19403
1-888-MASCARO

www.jpmascaro.com


